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October was designated National Bullying Prevention Month. Bullying is a 
serious problem among children. It can happen on the playground, in the 
classroom and on the internet. Essentially, there’s nowhere to hide from it.  
 

Harassment, intimidation and bullying can take many forms. It includes but is 
not limited to slurs, rumors, “put-downs,” jokes, innuendoes, demeaning 
comments, pranks, gestures, physical attacks, threats, or other written, oral, 
physical, or electronically-transmitted messages or images. 
 
Please join us for Dr. Ken Lyon’s discussion of the signs of bullying and how 
we can help stop it.  
 
LINKS volunteers and parents are welcome to attend. Please send your RSVP to 
nwehr@lwsd.org by November 25.   
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